
CODA POLICY ON THIRD  
PARTY COMMENTS

The Commission on Dental Accreditation (CODA) is 
soliciting third party comments relative to the accreditation 
status of the Department of Dental Hygiene Education at 
Kellogg Community College.

Comments may be submitted by interested parties such as 
faculty, students, program administrators, dental professionals 
and dental-related organizations, patients and consumers. The 
deadline for receipt of third-party comments is 60 days prior to 
the upcoming site visit, scheduled for December 5-6, 2024. 
Comments may be signed or unsigned, and signatures will be 
removed prior to forwarding them to the program. Comments 
must pertain only to the standards for the dental hygiene 
program or policies and procedures used in the Commissions’ 
accreditation process. A copy of the accreditation standards 
and/or Commission’s policy on third party comments may be 
obtained by calling CODA at (312)440-4653, or by email 
(sloyand@ada.org or navickask@ada.org). Information about 
CODA accreditation standards and procedures may be found 
online at coda.ada.org/standards.
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